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Professor Yasuo Mori on his 65th birthday 

ON BEHALF of the Editors and the Editorial Advisory 
Board Members associated with the Z~fernutionui 
JournaE of Heat and Mass Transfer we wish to join 
our Japanese colleagues in wishing Professor Yasuo 
Mori a happy and healthy 65th birthday. 

Professor Mori served for I3 years as the Japanese 
editor of our Journal, from I973 to 1986. Under his 
stewardship the Journal has maintained its pre- 
eminent status as the leading journal in the field of 
heat transfer throughout Asia. The technical con- 
tributions to the Journal from Japan and the sur- 
rounding countries have continued to grow over these 
years and the number of journal subscriptions in 
Japan are second only to the United States. Professor 

Mori has clearly set a high standard of performance 
as editor, a standard which will be difficult to match. 

We thank him for his contributions to the Journal 
and for his contributions to Heat Transfer. We are 
pleased that he is remaining on the Editorial Advisory 
Board so that we nay take advantage of his wise 
counsel. Again, many happy and healthy returns to 
Professor Mori on his 65th birthday. 

E. R. G. ECKERT, Chairman 
Edif~ria~ Advisory Board 

J. P. HARTNETT, Coordinating Editor 
International Journal of Heat and Mass Transfer 
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